
From:  

Matt Cleinman  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

The Rose Quarter Freeway expansion is a poor use of our state funds. A massive highway expansion is 
costly, is going to make climate change worse, and disrupt the neighborhood even further. Even worse, 
ODOT acknowledges it makes the Rose Quarter more dangerous for all the people walking.  

Instead, this money should go to safety projects.  
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